
      

 

                                           

 
        Extremely Urgent 
 
HELLENIC REPUBLIC      Athens, July 4,  2012 

MINISTRY OF HEALTH                                      Prot Nr. 1302 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY GENERAL 

FOR PUBLIC HEALTH 

 

Address        :  Aristotelous 17       TO:  1. SFEE 

Postal code     : 101 87      2. PEF 

         3. SAFE 

Telephone         : 210  5233767     (please notify to your member-companies  

         210  5230839     immediately) 

 

 
 

 Sirs, 

 
 Taking into consideration: 

1. The data concerning the consumption of medicines certified by EOPYY and the 

other social insurance bodies, according to which it was noted that the binding 

by the budget of the bodies expenditure for pharmaceutical treatment of the 

insured for the first quarter of 2012 was exceeded.  

2. The provisions of article 11 of L. 4052/2012 and the Ministerial Decision 

∆ΥΓ3(α)/οικ. ΓΥ 150/1.3.2012 re «Automatic return mechanism (Claw back)», 

We inform you that the calculation for the collection of claw-back per company has been 

activated. 

The final budget and the resulting allocation of the amounts per company will be 

notified to you within the immediately following period, during which you will have to 

proceed with the payment of the relevant amounts to a bank account indicated by the 

Secretariat General of Social Insurance. 

 
 

THE SECRETARY GENERAL 

      FOR PUBLIC HEALTH 

 

 

A. DEMOPOULOS  


